Congratulations to the Class of 2018

Last week's bulletin listed DeLaSalle High School graduates who attended Our Lady of Peace School. This week we would like to feature additional graduates from the OLP community and their service to the parish.

Benjamin Anderson, DeLaSalle High School

Islander Award, Distinguished Scholar, National Honor Society

Parish Ministries: DOF Catechist, VBC Youth Core Team, Youth Mentor

Gabriel Bauer, Benilde-St. Margaret School

Parish Ministries: Music Ministry

Anna Frenz, Trinity School at River Ridge

National Merit Scholar, John R Buri Distinguished Athlete Award Parish Ministries: Communion Minister, VBC Youth Core Team, DOF Catechist, Children's Liturgy of the Word

Thomas Litecky, St. Thomas Academy Summa cum laude

Parish Ministries: Youth Core Team, Living Stations

Maria Dolores Nicklaus, Trinity School at River Ridge Cum laude Parish Ministries: Sacristan, Music

Ministry

Several of the young people listed last week have also been active in parish ministry:

Samuel Mishler

Parish Ministries: Lector

Evan Francois

Parish Ministries: Lector, VBC Youth Core

Team

Jack Odegard

Parish Ministries: Communion Minister,

Living Stations, VBC

Harrison Rowe

Parish Ministries: VBC Youth Core Team,

Leader in parish events

Louis Snee

Parish Ministries: VBC Youth Core Team

Riley Spielman

Parish Ministries: VBC Leader

Please let us know if you or your child have graduated this year and would like to be honored in the bulletin. Our community rejoices with you and prays for you in this transition!